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BID REVIEW - OLYMPIA WAY & ROY MORSE PUMP STATION REPLACEMENTS

COUNCIL STRATEGIC INITIATIVE ADDRESSED:
Provide sustainable water quality & environmental infrastructure

SUMMARY STATEMENT:
The project includes demolition of two existing sewer pump stations and construction of new pump stations at
Roy Morse Park and at Bailey Park.  It also includes construction of approximately 660 LF of sewer force main
on 34th Avenue.

On June 27, 2018, two bids were received as follows:

$1,805,810.50 - Tapani, Inc., Battle Ground, WA
$2,056,699.79 - Stellar J Corporation, Woodland, WA

$3,350,000.00 - Engineer’s Estimate

All bids received were determined to be regular and responsive.

FINANCIAL SUMMARY:
This project is funded by the Sewer construction fund.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:
Motion to accept the low bid and award a contract to Tapani Inc. in the amount of $1,805,810.50.

STAFF CONTACT:
John Axford, Project Engineer
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